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Voting is a fundamental right in America, and voting should be made as easy and 

painless as possible. Why would you take a system that has worked beautifully for 2 

decades and revert to a more expensive system that poses a hardship for nearly all 

voters? Waiting in the November rain for hours to vote again? Why would you choose 

to do that? The only reason one would do so is to make it harder to vote. The excuse 

they use - voting fraud - is vanishingly rare, as has been shown time and again. 

Bringing the ability to vote closer to the people is one of the most American things 

you can do. Making it harder to vote is unethical, dishonest, and un-American. 


